
Kenzie Barker

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

28 January 2020

1044 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Jayden Benkoff

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

23 September 2019

2740 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Jayden Benkoff

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

06 November 2019

2419 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Ethan Browne

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

26 September 2019

1183 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Ivelina Petrova

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

24 March 2020

2798 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Carson Ryan

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

18 October 2019

1152 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Carson Ryan

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

31 March 2020

3566 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



teodora stoyanova

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

10 August 2019

1350 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Harry Thomas

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

28 February 2020

2260 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Luke Williams

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

22 October 2019

1788 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Yoanna Yankova

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

23 August 2019

1356 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.



Yoanna Yankova

Holy Trinity CE Primary School

30 November 2019

1559 POINTS

Congratulations!

www.mathletics.com/unicef

Thank you for being a true UNICEF Ambassador!

You have earned a silver certificate this week

The points you have earned this week will help
Mathletics continue to support the education of
tens of thousands of young people through our

Child Friendly Schools project with UNICEF.


